Sarasota Bay Club

TO: All SBC Residengps and all Family Members
FROM: Gail Chase \
DATE: January 10,2
RE: COVID-19 Mask Update

We currently have five residents isolating in their condo that have tested positive for COVID-109.
One other resident had been positive but has since tested negative. Most are doing well with mild
symptoms exhibited by everyone at some point during their illness.

The new variant, although mild for most people, is believed to be HIGHLY TRANSMISSIBLE.
Therefore, all residents must wear their masks in the common areas. Please adhere to the
following:

Masks in Dining Room/Bay Club Lounge

e Wear while moving from one area to another.
e Once seated and ready to dine, masks do not need to be worn.

Masks in Fitness Center

Masks, depending on the number of people in the room, are to be worn in the Fitness Center.
One to two people in Fitness Center who are safe distancing, do not need to wear a mask.

If three or more residents are in the Fitness Room, please wear your masks.

Base your exercise and exertion on how well you are able to breathe with a mask on.

Masks in the Ringling Room

e To be worn at all times. If you are unsure, you are always safe to wear your mask!

Your cooperation is needed to ensure everyone in the community stays safe and healthy. Please,
if you feel symptomatic, notify us immediately so we can perform the necessary testing and
prevent the spread of the virus.

We will continue to update you.
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